
Subject: Re: Sierra Leone 2019 
Posted by Janet-DHS on Wed, 25 May 2022 15:49:45 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

In the HR file, the subscripted variables refer to different mothers in the same household. You
should use the PR file, not the HR file.  The PR file has one record for each member of the
household and is much easier for analysis. For a specific child in the PR file, the mother's
education will be ha66 without a subscript.   
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